
 
 

Atchison Hospital Hospice would like to invite you to attend our annual Remember Me 

Tree Service.  This event is an opportunity to pay tribute to family members and friends 

we have lost and ensure continued care to those who cannot afford it themselves. 

 

Your purchase of a personalized ornament will allow us to provide care to patients in 

financial need.  Proceeds will be used for medicines, supplies, equipment and services. 

A small portion of these funds also may be used for staff training and quality of life 

projects to benefit hospice patients and their families.  We hope you will join us during 

this holiday season in honoring the memory of these very special people. 

 

 

The lighting of the Remember Me Tree will be Sunday 

November 18, 2018 at 6:00 in the Atchison Hospital 

Lobby.  You may direct questions to Christie Krick, 

Office Manager at (913) 360-5520. 

 

 

-----------------------------------------------------------Please detach ------------------------------------------------------------  

 

Donor's Name_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Address_______________________________________ City___________________ State_______ Zip_____________ 

 

Phone______________________________ 

 

Would you like the ornament mailed to you after the holidays? 

Yes_______    No________ 

 

There is a minimum $10.00 donation for each ornament purchased. 

  

Amount enclosed $______in remembrance of_________________________________________ Quantity_____ 

 

Amount enclosed $______in remembrance of_________________________________________ Quantity_____ 

 

Amount enclosed $______in remembrance of_________________________________________ Quantity_____ 

 

Amount enclosed $______in remembrance of_________________________________________ Quantity_____ 

 

 

Please make checks payable to "Atchison Hospital Hospice Services" and 

mail to Atchison Hospital Hospice, 800 Raven Hill Drive, Atchison Kansas 66002. 

 



 

_____ Number to attend the Remember Me Tree Service November 18, 2018 


